
 
February 18, 2022 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING FOR PUBLIC INPUT 

REGARDING ESSER III FUNDS 
 

February 21, 2022, 6:00-6:30 pm 
District Office Conference Room 

 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the School District of Altoona will hold a public meeting 
to provide the Altoona residents the opportunity to share their ideas on the use of Esser 
III funds for evidence based interventions.  
 
This meeting will be held from 6:00-6:30 p.m. on February 21, 2022 in the District 
Board Room, 1903 Bartlett Ave, Altoona, Wisconsin. 
 
This meeting is hosted by the School District of Altoona.  Altoona School Board 
members may be present, but no board business will be taken during this meeting.  
 
 
Lisa Boss 
Executive Assistant 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Students are prepared academically and socially for personal success in life and are 
respectful, contributing members of the local and global communities. 


